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Dear Parents,

Tickets for the schools production of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’’ are now available. The performances are on Wednesday 18th, Friday 20th and Monday 23rd July at 6pm. 
All performances are at Crossways Village Hall. 
If you would like to buy tickets for any of the performances, please complete and return the form below. Any orders for tickets will then be sent home. As this is a very popular event, tickets are limited initially to 4 per family in total (not per performance) for everyone except the families of the Year 4 children who play the main parts. Any spare tickets will then be available to all from Thursday 12th July. 
Please also be aware that the first few rows of seats at each performance are reserved for the families of children in Year 4.    

Thank you.



I would like the following tickets:         
Wednesday 18th July 6pm    	             Adults £2.50 _________ Children £1.50 _____________
Friday 20th July 6pm     	             Adults £2.50 _________ Children £1.50 _____________
Monday 23rd July 6pm                         Adults £2.50 _________ Children £1.50 _____________

I enclose cash /cheque __________________________

Please make cheques payable to Frome Valley First School

Name of child _________________________ Year ___________

Signed ______________________________________________







